
Hello this Matthew Ellingson from the Glenburn area. I am in support of bill SB2137. This bill is one that I dont
understand why its even a thing. If we can feed them all year why cant we hunt over it. Plus have you seen the size of
the herds  of deer that are 200-300. If CWD was such a big deal they would all be dead. You guys sit and make up your
own rules that you dont follow. The head of game and fish needs to be an elected position instead of an appointed one.
If the game and fish really was concerned about cwd the whole state would have a ban on feeding, not just hunting over
bait in select units. Thats  why this whole no hunting over feed is just a ban base on hunting ethics not real science. That
is why I support bill SB2137. To give hunters the actual freedom to hunt how they want not how the game and fish
mismanagers feel is ethical.

Sincerely 
Matthew Ellingson
		


